[5 Outlook

Re: Comments in advance of Aurora Airport PAC Meeting 8 Roundtable Discussion

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>

Date Fri 12/6/2024 10:58 AM

To Ben Williams <fofp99@gmail.com>; Kenji.SUGAHARA®@odav.oregon.gov
<Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>

Cc Chris.warner@oregon.gov <Chris.warner@oregon.gov>; kelly.s.brooks@oregon.gov
<kelly.s.brooks@oregon.gov>; Courtney Neron <Rep.CourtneyNeron@oregonlegislature.gov>; Mayor Julie
Fitzgerald <fitzgerald@ci.wilsonville.or.us>; Mayor Brian Asher (mayor@ci.aurora.or.us)
<mayor@ci.aurora.or.us>

Thanks for your comments, Ben. I'll make sure to pass them along to any team members who weren't on
your original email. | look forward to our meeting next week.

Thank you,

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
Partner + Senior Program Manager
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting

From: Ben Williams <fofp99@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 9:43 AM

To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; Kenji. SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov
<Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>

Cc: Chris.warner@oregon.gov <Chris.warner@oregon.gov>; kelly.s.brooks@oregon.gov
<kelly.s.brooks@oregon.gov>; Courtney Neron <Rep.CourtneyNeron@oregonlegislature.gov>; Mayor Julie
Fitzgerald <fitzgerald@ci.wilsonville.or.us>; Mayor Brian Asher (mayor@ci.aurora.or.us) <mayor@ci.aurora.or.us>
Subject: Comments in advance of Aurora Airport PAC Meeting 8 Roundtable Discussion

Brandy, et al;
Your last email re: PAC meeting 8 scheduled for next Tuesday states:

We are looking forward to seeing you at the next meeting (VIRTUAL) on Tuesday, December 10, 2024
from 5:00-8:00 p.m. The Planning Team and ODAV appreciates your feedback on the preferred
alternative that was presented at PAC Meeting 7. Based on the feedback and requests to discuss the
Preferred Alternative further, ODAV would like to use PAC Meeting 8 to review the noise analysis and
have a roundtable discussion with you all regarding comments on the preferred alternative and any
additional input or recommendations that you would like to bring to the meeting.

Please see attached comments from Friends of French Prairie.

The reality that is clearly now being avoided is that the almost two year delay in the master planning
process has put us into the forecast period, and the present has caught up with the future.


mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=mLinkFromTile

The forecasted operations are already falling short of the real operation numbers, and those real
operations numbers for 2022, 2023 and YTD 2024 are being ignored.

It is our hope that this reality will be discussed at next week's PAC meeting.

Sincerely

Ben Williams
Friends of French Prairie
fofp99@gmail.com
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